
 
 
 Department of Energy 
 Western Area Power Administration 
 150 East Social Hall Avenue, Suite 300 
 Salt Lake City, UT  84111-1580 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colorado River Storage Project Management Center Customer: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Salt Lake City Area Integrated Projects (SLCA/IP) Firm Power and 
Colorado River Storage Project (CRSP) Transmission and Ancillary Services Rates Notice of 
Extension of Public Process for Rate Order No. WAPA-137. 
 
Western initiated a public process to modify the SLCA/IP firm power rates and extend the CRSP 
transmission and ancillary services rates by publishing a notice in the Federal Register today, 
March 24, 2008. 
 
As identified in the enclosed Federal Register, the CRSP MC will be hosting an additional 
Public Information and Public Comment Forum April 10, 2008, at 1:30 p.m., at the Bureau of 
Reclamation, Room 8102, Wallace F. Bennett Federal Building, 125 South State Street, Salt 
Lake City, Utah.  You will need to provide photo identification at the security booth as you enter 
the Federal Building. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this follow-up meeting.  If you have any additional questions 
or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (801) 524-6380 or loftinc@wapa.gov. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Carol A. Loftin 
 Rates Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 

mailto:loftinc@wapa.gov

